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Attached for electronic filing in the referenced Docket, please find a copy of a Letter to Mr. Marshall Willis, which 

reflects Florida Public Utilities Company's submittal of its Bare Steel Replacement Report. 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Beth Keating 

Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 S. Monroe St., Suite 618 

Tallahassee, FL 32301 
bkeating@gunster.com 

Direct Line: (850) 521-1706 

b. Docket 080366 -- Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities Company. 

c. On behalf of: Florida Public Utilities Company 

d. There are a total pages: 1 

e. Description : Cover letter to Mr. Willis for Updated Bare Steel Report 
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Beth Keating I Attorney 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
p 850-521-1706 c 850-591-9228 
gunster.com I View my bio 

Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you 
that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise 
specifically stated, was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties 
under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed 
herein. Click the following hyperlink to view the complete Gunster IRS Disclosure & Confidentiality note. 

http://www.gunster.com/terms-of-use/ 
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MARCH 14, 2013 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Mr. Marshall Willis 
Director, Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: (850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Florida Public Utilities Company - Revised/Updated Report of Bare Steel and Tubing 
Replacement Program 

Dear Mr. Willis: 

Consistent with Order No. PSC-09-0375-PAA-GU, issued in Docket No. 080366-GU, 
Florida Public Utilities Company hereby submits its revised and updated Bare Steel and Tubing 
Replacement Report for 2012. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions whatsoever. 

Enclosure 
cc: Ann Cole w/o Enclosure (electronic filing) 

Office of Public Counsel (via Email) 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 
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